
The ability to express ourselves freely across a wide spectrum of mediums without interference from 
the government is one of the most important and fundamental freedoms in a democratic nation 
such as Australia.  

I, for one, don’t believe that we adequately protect this fundamental freedom right now. This 
proposal will resolve that issue. I therefore wholeheartedly support and endorse this effort to ensure 
that the right to freedom of expression or ‘free speech’ is protected under the constitution. 
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